
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 

 

FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager-Heritage Planning  

 

DATE: May 12, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: New Members 

 Heritage Markham Committee 

      

 

Markham Council appointed four new members to the Heritage Markham Committee on April 

20, 2021.  They are: 

 

Victor Huang – resident of the Buttonville Heritage Conservation District, profession- developer 

Nathan Proctor – born and raised in Markham Village, profession – residential construction and 

restoration  

David Wilson – Unionville area resident for 29 years, profession – project manager/engineer and 

certified professional facilitator. 

Elizabeth Wimmer – retired City staff member from Urban Design, profession – landscape 

architect. 

 

There is still one vacancy remaining on the Committee.  David Nesbitt has agreed to remain until 

the vacancy is filled. 

 

Each new member is encouraged to introduce themselves to the Committee. 

 

Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 

That Heritage Markham Committee welcomes Victor Huang, Nathan Proctor, David Wilson and 

Elizabeth Wimmer to the committee. 

  

 

File:  Heritage Markham Committee file 

 
Q:\Development\Heritage\HERITAGE MARKHAM FILES\MEMBERS\New Members Welcome\HM May 2021 new 
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